
 

 

Save the Date 
Pt. 2 - Saved, Sanctified & Spirit Filled 

 
 
It’s not enough for the date to be saved - the date needs 
to be sanctified. 
 
1 Thessalonians 4:3 
For this is God’s will, your sanctification… 
 
2 Timothy 2:20-21 
In a wealthy home some utensils are made of gold and 
silver, and some are made of wood and clay. The 
expensive utensils are used for special occasions, and the 
cheap ones are for everyday use. 21 If you keep yourself 
pure, you will be a special utensil for honorable use. Your 
life will be clean, and you will be ready for the Master to 
use you for every good work. 
 
 

How to Set the Date Apart 
 
1. Know when to say “no.” 
 
Titus 2:11-12 
For the grace of God has appeared that offers salvation to 
all people. 12 It teaches us to say “No” to ungodliness and 



 

 

worldly passions, and to live self-controlled, upright and 
godly lives in this present age… 
 
2. Establish your rhythms. 
 
Ecclesiastes 3:1 
There is a time for everything, and a season for every 
activity under the heavens… 
 
3. Put the kids in their place. 
 
 
4. Be intentional about your time with one another. 
 
Ephesians 5:15-16 
Look carefully then how you walk, not as unwise but as 
wise, 16 making the best use of the time, because the days 
are evil.  
 
Exodus 34:14 
You must worship no other gods, for the LORD, whose very 
name is Jealous, is a God who is jealous about his 
relationship with you. 
 
5. Serve one another.  
 
Galatians 5:13 
…serve one another through love. 
 



 

 

 
6. Honor one another.  
 
Romans 12:10 
Love each other with genuine affection, and take delight in 
honoring each other.  
 
 
It’s not enough for the date to be saved - it must be 
Spirit-filled.  
 
 
Ephesians 5:18 
Don’t be drunk with wine, because that will ruin your life. 
Instead, be filled with the Holy Spirit… 
 
Galatians 5:22-23 
But the fruit of the Spirit is love, joy, peace, patience, 
kindness, goodness, faithfulness, 23 gentleness, and self-
control.  
 
John 16:13 
When the Spirit of truth comes, he will guide you into all 
truth. 
 
Galatians 5:16 
So I say, let the Holy Spirit guide your lives. Then you won’t 
be doing what your sinful nature craves. 


